Symposium about the spine

Spine Health Symposium with Dr. Michael Fry 1is part of the
Barton Health & Wellness Lecture Series. It is April 16 from
9-1lam.

The meeting is at Lake Tahoe Community College, 1 College
Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

It is free and open to the public.

For more information, call (530) 543.5656.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2011/02/symposium-about-the-spine/

